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RMHS Galen Allocation Committee Meeting Agenda
September 14, 2015 
The meeting was called to order at 7:35 am and attendance taken.

Present:

	Louisa Castrodale, Chairperson
	Andy Eisenmann, PA Chair
	Alondra Ponce, Student

	Ken Wagner, Principal
	Lynne Chasen, Parent
	


Welcome by L. Castrodale
Minutes from 3/4/14 meeting approved.
Agenda Review by L. Castrodale

Student Report – A. Ponce commented on student satisfaction with new band uniforms, display cases and the Vendini Conference over the summer.

Principal’s Report – K. Wagner discussed misconceptions from the larger community as to how funds are spent.  Reiterated that Galen Allocation Funds are strictly for the use of the Performing Arts program at RMHS, and not for the MTU program or other schools.

Old Business
· Review Fund Balance and allocation for Year 1 (2014/15)
· The remaining fund balance from last year’s allocation was $3,486.42, with outstanding bills of $648.51 for banners, $1,200 for the Fight Song and $174.40 for Desert Promotional.  After those bills are settled this week, the rollover will be $1,463.51.
New Business

· Fund Balance for Year 2 (2015/16) $37,500 is now available, combined with the rollover of $1,463, amounts to $38,963.  $18,500 to be spent on the Master Class Series for the 2015/16 school year.
· Review Fund Requests – The committee reviewed all of the fund requests submitted, working with the balance of $20,463 to be spent. 
· Allocation of Funds: The following requests were approved:
$10,500 – Purchase of a used forklift, including service contract for use in productions at the HGPAC
$1,700 – Dinners for SMT members on show nights at the HGPAC
$1,364.44 – Used costumes for Show Choir
$1,546.56 – Safety mats for use by theater department

$619.73 – Costumes for dance students

$589.52 – Sketch pad boards for art classes

$4,000 – Outdoor speaker system for band
Meeting adjourned at 8:35 am.

Next meeting date: February 2016
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